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Related Goal and Objectives from the Strategic Plan:
Goal 4.1A Offer ample VASFAA training, education, and professional development opportunities, considering resource requirements of both the Association and the members’ organizations, staffing levels, and responsibilities and financial exigencies.

· Determine the training and professional development needs of members, recognizing distinctions among members such as experience, background, institutional type, and level of responsibility.

· Provide training opportunities on a diversity of topics recognizing both the need for regulatory and technical knowledge as well as the need for skills in management and human relations.

· Identify and utilize training resources within and outside of the Association.
Goal 4.3A Inform members of legislative and regulatory issues which may impact the

Association, the profession, or our constituents.
· Provide specific information on legislative and regulatory issues to members for consideration.

· Encourage membership involvement on issues and provide information on how to get involved with legislative and regulatory processes.
Updates:
· Registration for the conference opened on March 29 with listserv messages and also messages sent to the VASFAA database via ATAC going back several years.  This was done to pick up any people who had not yet paid their membership dues for 2009-10 and therefore would not receive listserv messages.  

· Multiple e-mails were sent out promoting the conference, reminding people of the hotel reservation deadlines and highlighting various aspects of the sessions that would be offered.  

· Refer to the full conference program available on the VASFAA conference mini-site for all details about the conference.   The committee has worked very hard to put together a conference with great sessions, networking opportunities and even a little fun! 

· As of May 21, there are 163 full conference registrations, 4 Life member registrations, 24 Monday only registrations and 19 Tuesday only registrations.  Anticipated revenue if all registrants pay is $39,175 which exceeds the original goal of $34,650.  It definitely was worthwhile offering the day rate as that brought in over $4500 in additional revenue.  Of course we don’t know for sure if any of the 43 day only registrations would have registered for the full conference if that had been the only choice. 
· We anticipate based on the estimated revenue of $39,175, the conference will be self-supporting again this year.   
· A final Conference Committee report will be done and posted to the VASFAA web site after the conference has occurred and all evaluations have been tabulated.  

Total Budget Approved by the Board:  
$34,650 based on a $210 conference registration fee @ 165 anticipated registrations

